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Notice

Today, Thursday 9 May 2019, at 12.30, in the Holy See Press Office, Via della Conciliazione 54, there will be a
“Meeting Point” with journalists for the presentation of the Apostolic Letter in form of “Motu proprio” of the
Supreme Pontiff Francis, “Vos estis lux mundi”.

The following will be present:

- H.E. Msgr. Charles Scicluna, archbishop of Malta; adjunct secretary of the Congregation for the Doctrine of the
Faith;

- H.E. Msgr. Juan Ignacio Arrieta Ochoa de Chinchetru, titular bishop of Civitate, secretary of the Pontifical
Council for Legislative Texts.

The “Meeting point” can be viewed via streaming on www.youtube.com/user/vatican

http://www.youtube.com/user/vatican

